
 

 NOTICE 
 
 City of Hollywood 
 
A meeting with General Employee’s Pension Board, Police 
Pension Board and Fire Pension Board members and City 

officials, possibly including members of the City 
Commission, to discuss the Supplemental Benefit (13th 

Check) and other issues    
 

will be held on  
 

Tuesday, August 7, 2018 
At 9:30 AM 

 
At Hollywood City Hall, 2600 Hollywood Blvd., Room 215 

 
 
Two or more members of the same City board, commission or committee, who are not 
members of the pension boards or the City Commission, may attend this meeting and 
may, at that time, discuss matters on which foreseeable action may later be taken by their 
board, commission, or committee. 
 
 THIS MEETING WILL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. 
 
Person with disabilities who require reasonable accommodation to participate in City 
program and/or services may call the Office of the City Manager three business days in 
advance at (954) 921-3201 (voice). If an individual is hearing or speech impaired, please 
call 1-800-955-8771 (V-TDD). 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted this 26th day of July, 2018. 


